Response of Hilton Hotels to the appeal of Christian Brothers Investment Services to take action to prevent human trafficking in South Africa
On 2 June 2010 Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Hilton Hotels to respond to a 21 April 2010 letter from Christian Brothers Investment Services (CBIS) to the CEOs of Hilton and seven other major international hotel chains in South Africa, asking them to report out on actions they are taking to prevent human trafficking in advance of the World Cup.  On 1 June CBIS had posted an update on its website announcing that Hilton Hotels and five of the other hotels had not responded.   
In response on 14 June 2010 a spokesperson of Hilton Worldwide sent the Resource Centre this statement from the American Hotel and Lodging Association with a note stating, “We are a U.S. based company, and this statement represents our global view.”
14 June 2010 
AH&LA Statement on Human Trafficking

The lodging industry condemns all forms of human trafficking, including that which has as its purpose the sexual exploitation of men, women or children. 

U.S. laws on the state and federal level make such activity a crime and apply to all businesses and persons within their jurisdiction, including lodging establishments. Moreover, lodging establishments are often subject to licensing requirements which prohibit the knowing use of their premises for illegal or immoral purposes. All employees are expected to comply and are encouraged to alert the authorities if there is suspected trafficking in their hotel. 
